
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

August 26, 2017 
 

The meeting was called to order by Tania Hunt at 9:01 a.m. at Financial Plus Credit 

Union on Saturday, August 26, 2017.  In attendance were the following:  Tania 

Hunt, Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, Paul Sadler, and Marge Ramsey. 

 

The speaker for Monday’s meeting will be Kari Warren, President of Greater East 

Side Development (GESD).   

 

We talked about speakers for the months following.  The Board decided that we 

should maybe have someone from the ARL (Animal Rescue League) for September, 

maybe Salvation Army in October (regarding bell ringing in December).  Then we 

would just have November to find a speaker for the remainder of this year.   

 

We discussed the free little libraries.  Norm has the name of one person who is 

wanting one.  The Board decided to see what having three more made would cost 

us.  Tania will contact Linda to get pricing for the purchase of three additional 

libraries.  Also, she will ask Linda and Valerie what they have found out about the 

buddy benches.   

 

Other items of discussion were:  School Board Election (who was running for the 

At Large) on September 12th; the WRA on the east side; ways to increase 

membership for next year; and discussion for projects for next year’s grant 

proposal.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:02 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary 


